
November - January

Greetings from North Caicos Island;

Philippians 4:6 - Be careful for nothing; but in every thing by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving
 let your request be made known unto God.

We are very thankful to God for your prayers and faithful support. We are praising the Lord for all of
you who have abundantly given for the repairs on the church and Sunday School building.

We are still working on the building and should complete the painting and repairs in the next 2 weeks.
The metal roofing material is on order and hopefully be here within the next month or two.

The Lord has answered many prayers and thank the Lord for 7 precious souls that received Christ since
our last letter.

The Valles Family arrived here January 9. We are excited about what the Lord is going to do with this
wonderful family on the islands. They are a direct answer to prayer to help reach the people here in
the Turks and Caicos Islands.

May 2018 be the best year you have ever had by" His Mighty Power"

Thank you so much for your love and prayers and may the Lord bless you real good.

The Harris Family,

Arthur, Odeen, Hannah


